
Safety Meeting Minutes 

April 10, 2019 

 

The following individuals attended the April 10, 2019 meeting:  

Darryl Betts, Dan Borrelli, Tony Colemire, William Meiser, Sheri Moyer, Dion Mumma, 

Mike Ralph, Dee Reitzi, Cliff Smith, Christopher Sattele and Heidi Zula 

 

Bill Meiser opened the meeting at 9:39 a.m. 

 

Bill Meiser discussed updates on the following items:  Navigate will be implemented for 

the start of the new school year.  Nursing staff is being trained for Stop the Bleed 

program. Hardware is being installed now for the lockdown system.  We will go active in 

the new school year. Bill mentioned a change in the Safe to Say Program regarding 

summer operation and after hour communication. 

 

The committee reviewed “Surving the safety committee audit” that was presented by 

PASBO that Mr. Meiser attended. During the review we decided as a committee to start 

approving the minutes at the next meeting. Dion Mumma will distribute minutes to the 

committee members prior to the meeting. 

 

TMI drill will be conducted on May 7, 2019 at the District Office and Kunkel Elementary 

School. 

 

Heidi Zula said that we had two (2) reported workman’s Compensation Claims.   One 

was medical only and the other was a reportable incident. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 8 at 9:30 at the Administration Building. 

This meeting may change due to recertification.  Dee Reitzi is reaching out to Labor and 

Industry to see about the recertification class. 

 

Meeting ended at 10:18 AM. 

 

Motion was made by Darryl Betts and seconded by Dan Borrelli to approve the minutes 

at the May 8, 2019 meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


